
 

 

REMINDER OF 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

REGARDING LAMB REGISTRATIONS 
 

AS FROM 2022 YOUR LAMB 
REGISTRATION DEADLINE HAS CHANGED 

 

 

FROM 2022, THE DATE YOUR REGISTRATION FORM 
NEEDS TO BE SUBMITTED TO THE OFFICE OR 
YOUR REGISTRATIONS DONE ONLINE VIA THE 

GRASSROOTS SYSTEM HAS CHANGED TO  

1st DECEMBER  
 

 

ANY REGISTRATIONS WHICH ARE RETURNED LATE 
WILL INCUR A LATE REGISTRATION FEE OF  

£15.00 PER LAMB TO REGISTER. 
 

AN INVOICE WILL BE FORWARDED AND LAMBS 
WILL ONLY BE FULLY REGISTERED ONCE THE LATE 

REGISTRATION FEE HAS BEEN PAID. 
 

These changes have been agreed by Council. 
 

N.B. The date for ordering your tags remains unchanged  

31st May for tags at the lower rate and 1st June - 30th June 

for tags at the higher rate 
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